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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Eastern Contra Costa Transit Authority (ECCTA) 

Revised Disadvantaged Business Enterprise  

Triennial Goal Federal Fiscal Years 2023-2025 

Notice is hereby given that Eastern Contra Costa Transit Authority (ECCTA), also referred to as Tri Delta 

Transit, has re-calculated its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Participation Goal that is set in 

accordance with U.S. Department of Transportation Regulations at 49 CFR Part 26.   Due to a change in 

anticipated Federal Transit Administration-assisted contracting opportunities, ECCTA re-calculated the DBE 

goal and proposed the DBE triennial goal be adjusted to one percent (1%) for Federal Fiscal Years 2023 - 2025.  

The DBE goal is applicable to U.S. Department of Transportation-assisted contracting opportunities scheduled 

to be awarded during the period of October 1, 2022 - September 30, 2025.   

ECCTA’s proposed overall goal and its rationale are available for inspection thirty (30) days following the date 

of this Notice, online at www.trideltatransit.com, and between 8:00am to 5:00pm, Pacific Standard Time, 

Monday through Friday at the following location:  

Eastern Contra Costa Transit Authority  
801 Wilbur Avenue 
Antioch, CA 94509 
Telephone: 925-754-6622 ext 262 
Fax: 925-757-2530 
civilrights@eccta.org 
Contact: Tania Babcock, DBE Liaison Officer 
 

ECCTA will accept comments on this proposed goal for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice.  Written 

comments may be sent to ECCTA at the above address. 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, ECCTA is wheelchair accessible and 
disabled parking is available in the ECCTA parking lot. If you are a person with a disability and you need 
disability-related modifications or accommodations, please contact the DBE Liaison Officer at (925) 754-6622 
or fax (925) 757-2530. Any person with Limited English Proficiency (LEP) who requires language assistance may 
also contact the DBE Liaison Officer at (925) 754-6622 or fax (925) 757-2530.  To assist us in meeting specific 
needs, prior notice of at least five (5) business days is appreciated.   
 
Dated at Antioch, California this October 31, 2024.    

http://www.trideltatransit.com/

